

Want to improve walking and biking conditions to the New Franklin School?

Join us for a community meeting to discuss sidewalk and intersection improvements, education and encouragement programs and better enforcement around the school.

Monday, October 5, 2009 7:00 - 8:30 pm Children Welcome! 1 Franklin Dr

For more information, call Portsmouth DPW project manager Deborah Finnigan at 603-766-1415





Other Portsmouth Safe Routes to School Travel Plan Study community meetings will be held:



Portsmouth Middle School: Tuesday, Oct 6, 7-8:30 pm Dondero Elementary School: Wednesday, Oct 7, 7-8:30 pm Little Harbour Elementary School: Thursday, Oct 8, 7-8:30 pm



Richardson & Associates